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Date: September 24, 2021
 
Dear Families,
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a reminder that Lamoille Union Middle School, Lamoille Union High School, and GMTCC schools will be conducting on-site surveillance testing by way of a quick, non-invasive anterior nasal swab (PCR test). Results are returned within 72 hours via BINX direct to you.

Our next on-site surveillance testing will occur Monday, September 27, 2021.  

· Once you have provided consent, you do not need to do it again.
· Your student (s) does not have to test on this date if you do not wish for them to participate.
· Parents/guardians please be sure your student (s) is aware of your choice to have them participate or not on this date.
· Testing will occur from 7:30 AM to 11:30 AM in the area just outside the library.

Students may only participate in the program with permission from a parent or guardian. To participate in the program, you must sign this consent form on behalf of your student. There is no charge for participating. Any student aged 5 years or older is eligible to participate.  Please be sure you indicate that the consent is for a student.

In advance of signing the consent form, it is important to LNMUUSD/LNSU that you are fully informed regarding the process and that we answer any questions you might have. To learn more about our COVID-19 testing program, please visit the Agency of Education’s Covid-19 Surveillance Testing Program Overview.  Test results are provided within  72 hours.
 
With this testing program in place, we can keep our schools safe and your student in school. 

Thanks again for your support during this challenging time. 


Florence M. Kelley, RN, BSN
District Safety Coordinator
(802)-851-1347
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